
M E M O R A N D U M  

TO:   Town Commission 

FROM:  Tom Harmer, Town Manager 
REPORT DATE: September 20, 2021 

MEETING DATE:  October 4, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Appointments to the Consolidated Retirement System Board 
of Trustees 

Recommended Action 
Meet applicants seeking appointment to the Consolidated Retirement System 
Board of Trustees. 

Background 
Due to a term expiration and vacancy on the Consolidated Retirement System 
Board of Trustees, the Commission will hold several individual Meet and Greets 
on October 4, 2021, providing an opportunity to meet the applicants who have 
applied for the seats. 
Rabbi Peter Kasdan is a current member whose term is expiring and is interested 
in continuing to service in his current position.  In addition, the Town has received 
three additional applications for the two positions. The following individuals 
submitted applications for consideration: 

• Rabbi Peter E. Kasdan, District 2 (seeking reappointment) 
• Ms. Deborah Murphy, District 5 
• Mr. Larry Oberg, District 2 
• Mr. Rich Pearce, District 4 

Commission appointments to be made as part of the 1pm Regular Meeting 
agenda.  The Consolidated Retirement System Board of Trustees next meeting is 
in November of 2021, so Commission appointments will be able to participate in 
their upcoming meeting. 
Staff Recommendation 
Meet applicants seeking appointment to Consolidated Retirement System Board 
of Trustees. 

Attachments 
A. Membership Rosters (Available in Town Clerk’s Office) 
B. Talent Bank Applications (Available in Town Clerk’s Office) 
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